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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

29 January 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. _©24 ,s. 2021

LDM Readiness Midline Assessment, and Submission Updates

To: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, CID and SGOD Chiefs, Education
Program Supervisors and Specialists, Public Schools District Supervisors, Secondary
and Elementary Schools Heads, Teachers and All Concerned

1. With reference to DM No. 003, s. 2021 regarding the LDM Readiness Midline Assessment,
and Submission Updates, this Office advises the school heads to access and accomplish the
Learning Delivery Modalities Readiness Assessment Tool (LDM RAT) for Quarters 2 — 4
(midline assessment) through bit.ly/ldmready234 on or before February 5, 2021 (Friday).

2. For more details on the midline assessment and submission updates, please see the attached
Memorandum.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired. ‘

ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR,, Ed
Assistant Schools Division Su endent
Officer-In-Charge

Schools Division Superintendent
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MEMORANDUM
OSEC-NEAPOD-OM-2021-003

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

DATE:

Minister, BARMM - Basic, Higher and Technical Education
Directors, DepEd Regional Offices

Superintendents, DepEd Schools Division Offices

School Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
External Partners

All Others Concerned
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LDM Readiness Midline Assessment, and Submission Updates

20 January 2021

As part of the after-training activities of the LDM 1 course (Management of LDM Implementation)
for school heads, the National Educators Academy of the Philippines (NEAP) is directing school
heads to access and accomplish the Learning Delivery Modalities Readiness Assessment Tool
(LDM RAT) for Quarters 2-4 (midline assessment) through bit.ly/Idmready234 on or before 5
February 2021 (Friday).

An end-line assessment tool will be deployed after the fourth grading period to help you track the
LDM implementation progress you have made this school year. Data generated from the RAT
(midline and end-line) will form part of the practicum portfolio, and may also be used by school
heads and other offices for action planning, progress monitoring, and decision-making. The tool
and submission details are posted in the given link.

The Office of the Undersecretary for Planning, Human Resource and Organizational Development
will also be issuing a memo on Regional Progress Monitoring Report on the Implementation of BE-
LCP Programs which cites the provisions in items 1 and 2.

LDM focal persons in the SDOs, in coordination with focal person in the RO, are also instructed to
do the following:

a. update their SDO’s LDM trackers through bit.ly /Idmneaptrackers; and
b. submit/upload LDM evaluation forms (Forms 1, 2 and 4) to your respective Google drive
folder. Submission details are shared in the foklowmg links:

i. bitly/ldmlevalslide ——
i, bitly/ldm2evalsiide ' m %jﬁ‘
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5.

Lastly, NEAP-R is requested to provide NEAP-CO updates on the new deadlines set for LDM
participants and evaluators to submit pre-implementation module outputs and evaluation forms
as stated in the advisory dated 25 November 2020 - “Extension in the Submission of LDM 2 Outputs
and Evaluation Forms”. Email this information to Icpcapbldg@gmail.com.

For queries and additional information, please contact the National Educators Academy of the
Philippines through the given email above.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.



